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August 28, 2015 
 
 
Re: Illegal dumping Ignacio 33-8 #2A and Ignacio 33-8 #8A 
 
 
At approximately 3:00 PM on August 28, 2015, Darren Rowley, a WPX employee, 
discovered illegal dumping along the northwest side of the Ignacio 33-8 #2A/Ignacio 33-8 
#8A well pad.  The Ignacio 33-8 #2A/Ignacio 33-8 #8A well pad is located in Section 1, 
Township 33N, Range 8W, La Plata County, Colorado.    
 
Ignacio 33-8 #8A (05-067-08277) 
Ignacio 33-8 #2A (05-067-08370) 
SENE S1-T33N-R8W 
N37.135979, W107.663472 
 
The material appears to be comprised of a mixture of sand, gravel, cobbles, and plastic 
liner.  The estimated volume of material is 6 cubic yards.  See attached photographs.  
 
At 3:08 PM on August 2015, Debbie Watson, a WPX employee, contacted Mr. Jim Hughes 
with COGCC to report the incident.  Mr. Hughes requested documentation of the incident. 
 
WPX is in the process of contacting the property owner (La Plata Electric).  WPX is also 
planning on collecting a sample of the material for submittal to an analytical laboratory for 
waste characterization.  Once sample results have been received, WPX will dispose of the 
material at a permitted disposal facility.   
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